Melissa Paul-Leto

From: Richard McChesney <richard@spottswoodlaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 12:15 PM

To: Melissa Paul-Leto

Subject: RE: Planning Board Meeting 12/17/2020 item #3

The list of people on the call were:

Todd Santoro
Mark Furlane
Marci Rose
Nancy Paulic
Birch Ohlinger
David Amendt

I went over the various things we are requesting and tried to explain the rationale behind each request. The neighbors
took turns expressing their concerns and frustrations with everything happening at the property. | went over how we
are going to put the fence in around the trash area and add back the 3 Spanish stoppers to the trash area. The
neighbors didn’t seem to be satisfied with that overall. Everyone was respectful and it was a call where everyone
seemed to respect what each other was saying. Ultimately though they don’t agree with what we are doing and I’'m not
sure there is a way to change their minds at this point. But, | will speak with the Applicant about the call and see if there
is anything else we can do.

Thank you,

Richard J. McChesney, Esq.
Spottswood, Spottswood, Spottswood & Sterling
500 Fleming Street

Key West, FL 33040

(305) 294-9556 - Office

(305) 504-2696 - Fax

richard@spottswoodlaw.com
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The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of the person(s) named
above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.

Please note: This law firm may be deemed a "debt collector” under the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act. Any and all information obtained during and from
communications may be used for the purpose of collecting debt.

WARNING: Cyber Criminals may try to impersonate me or other SSSS employees. Therefore, if you
receive an e-mail or any other communication that appears to be generated from an SSSS employee which
contains new, revised or altered bank wire instructions, consider them suspect and call our office, at a
number you trust, immediately. Our bank wire instructions seldom change. We will only provide complete
wire instructions over the phone.



